
From:  
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:47 PM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine 
Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; 
Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Enviro Day Event 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I want to go on record stating that, in my opinion, taxpayers should NOT be responsible for covering the 
cost of the Enviro Day event. 
 
As per the Council Events Policy, any councillor running events should be responsible for covering those costs 
through sponsorships.  In addition, Councillor Perrelli had previously stated that no tax dollars would be spent 
on this event, and he should be held accountable for that statement. 
 
I would like to request that my email be included in the revised Agenda for the October 13th meeting and 
become a part of the public record. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kelly Levson  
23-38 Hunt Avenue  
Richmond Hill, ON 
 


